
  

 
 
  
 
 
 

Easter Competitions – Wednesday 20th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Early Years and Key Stage 1 are having an ‘Easter Bonnet’ competition on 
Wednesday 20th March. There will be a prize for the winner from each class 
for the most creative and imaginative Easter Bonnet. All children will show 
their fantastic Easter Bonnets to the whole school in our parade. 
 
Key Stage 2 are having an ‘Easter Eggstravaganza’ competition on Wednesday 
20th March. There will be a prize for the winner from each class for the most 
creative and imaginative Easter egg design. All the designs will be showcased 
in the hall to look at during the day. 

 
Have fun and enjoy making them! 
 
Thank you so much for your continuing support, if you have any questions 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely  
  
  
 
Mr Adam Hossen 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 


